
Join us:

Monday, October 24th from 3pm - 5pm
Garrett College, McHenry Campus
Continuing Education Building, Room 205

Dr. Bob Spear, Chair of the Community College Cyber 
Summit (3CS) and Senior Advisor to the National 
CyberWatch Center, speaks on 

Why Cyber Security Matters So Much 
NOW

For more information and to RSVP, contact:
Jill Horner, TAACCCT Grant Coordinator for Cybersecurity
jill.horner@garrettcollege.edu
240-321-3850
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